
Library Programs in 

January

Story Time - January 25, 2018 / 6:30 - 7:30pm 
Join us for a cozy winter themed story night at the library. We will 
have volunteers to read to the kids and free cocoa and cookies for 
everyone to enjoy! 

Movie Night At The Library - January 26, 2018 / 7:00pm 
This month we are featuring the movie Stronger. Based on the true 
life story of Jeff Bauman, an ordinary man who captured the hearts 
of his city and the world to become a symbol of hope after surviving 
the 2013 Boston Marathon bombing. We can't wait to see this 
movie and we hope you will join us! Admission is $2.00 with free 
popcorn. Please bring a chair. Its going to be a good one! 

Family Literacy Day and the Read for 15 Challenge 
January 27, 2018 is Family Literacy Day and this year in conjunction 
with that day the Falher library would also like to take part in the 
Read for 15 Challenge on January 27 & 28. We are inviting 
community members to report 15 minutes of reading (on just one 
day, not both) and enter the challenge to be the most readerly 
community in Alberta. Scoring is prorated to the community 
population to make it fair. 

 This challenge is going into its 3rd year and we think it would be a 
lot of fun! Please join us in this challenge. Feel free to report your 
reading via facebook messenger, email, or phone! I think we can win 
this! 

Don't forget to check Facebook for more updates! 

January 2018

Open: Tues 9-5; Wed 12-5; Thur 12-8; Fri 12-5 
Phone: (780) 837-2776 
Website: www.falherlibrary.ab.ca 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/FalherLibrary

In Other News...

A Message from the Falher Regional Intermunicipal Library Board 
Welcome to 2018, and thank you for all your support for the Falher 
Library / Bibliothèque Dentinger and our staff.   

Check the next page to see  how you've helped us make a difference in 
our communities in 2017… 

Tell Us What You’d Like Offered at the Library on Thursday Nights 
Please take a few minutes to complete the survey (attached to the 
email) and return it to the Library, letting us know what programs you’d 
like to see offered Thursday Nights (we are open from 5:00 – 8:00 p.m., 
every Thursday). 

Exam Invigilation Update 
We are proud to support community members in their pursuit of higher 
learning, but due to the many demands for library services in our small 
space, we need to limit the exam proctoring services we offer.   

Effective January 8, 2018, exam proctoring will only be offered 
between 8:45 am and 11:45 am on Wednesdays – Fridays, subject to 
staff availability, and there will be a fee charged for this service for 
adults.

Please check the Services tab on our library website for more 
information, including other invigilation options available in our region, 
and good luck with your studies! 

Thank you & We’re listening! Contact us at: 
 falherregional.im.libraryboard@gmail.com  

Message From The Friends
The Friends of the Falher library annual Christmas cash calendar fundraiser 
was a success selling all three hundred calendars. This fundraiser provides the 
library the ability to host special programming, to purchase necessities, and 
various amenities. 

This year we are excited to announce that our $1000.00 winner was Lucie 
Dufresne and our $500.00 winner was Charlene Bryne. 

The Friends of the Falher library appreciated the support from the community, 
family, and friends for calendar purchases.

http://www.falherlibrary.ab.ca/



